
Coronavirus Update:
Date Posted:    March 17, 2020
As of March 18, 2020, the Frankford Town Hall will be closed to the general public until further notice as per the current State of Emergency declared by the Governor.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The Town employees will be working normal business hours from 8:00AM to 4:30pm Monday through Friday.

If you need assistance, please contact the Town Hall at
 302-732-9424.
If you need to pay your water or other bills, we have options for payment:
1) Pay Online by Credit Card on the Town website
2) Drop off payment in the drop slot at the front door
3) Mail payment to Town of Frankford, P O Box 550, Frankford De 19945

The Frankford Police Department will remain open, but will be taking precautions to insure, the safety of the officer.  Chief Corrigan contact information 302-542-9866.

Thank you
Frankford Town Council and Employees

